
 
 
On Feb 23, 2016, at 6:32 PM, "PDKing0000@aol.com<mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com>" wrote: 
 
Hi Dilan, 
 
In accordance with a letter from Jerry Wickham dated 1/20/16, I am providing to you the status of 
restarting the SVE system for RO 357 Snow Cleaners at 2678 Coolidge Avenue in Oakland. 
 
As I had indicated on the telephone previously, we are still waiting for the chiller to arrive and be 
installed prior to starting the SVE system for the subject case.  The chiller is required to reduce 
the extracted vapor concentrations to allow compliance with the BAAQMD SVE system permit.  I 
am expecting to find out the status of the SVE system startup by the end of 2/24/16 and will let 
you know once I get the information. 
 
We started the groundwater treatment system last week but had to shut it down based on 
precipitation, in accordance with our EBMUD discharge permit conditions.  When we re-started 
the system on Monday 2/22/16 the controller for the pump was determined to require 
replacement.  I am presently expecting the replacement pump controller to arrive by the end of 
this coming Thursday 2/25/16, and we are presently scheduled to install the replacement pump 
controller and restart the groundwater extraction system this coming Friday 2/26/16. 
 
I will let you know once the groundwater extraction system is restarted. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Paul 
 
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com <mailto:Paul.King@pdenviro.com> 
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